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1/2: BMSTU & NTUT visited each other

Prof. Stanevsky, Prof. Oreshkina and Ms. 
Dmitryuk visited NTUT

Class Observation, seminar



BMSTU visited NTUT, January



NTUTNTUT visitedvisited BBMSTUMSTU 
in March in March ＋＋TVTV conferenceconference



NTUT

With dedication                     
by  Dr. Nazarenko (BMSTU)



2/2:  Summer Institute (2008) Program

*  Selecting 4 students for (2008) 
Summer Institute Program in England, 

3 NTUT students and 1 student 
from a PEP Net member University.

Every other week, 
they get together to prepare for it 

with 1 student  off campus.



See you again at tech-symposium next 
week and  in England this August ! 

Thank you 
for your 

attention!
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